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June 30, 2016
Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket Nos. DE 09-035, DE I 1-250, DE 14-238
Public Service Company ofNew Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy

Reliability Enhancement Program — Compliance Filing

Dear Director Rowland:

On June 28, 2016, the Commission issued Order No. 25,943 in the above captioned
docket. As part ofthat order, the Commission noted that Public Service Company of New
Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy (“Eversource”) had agreed to provide certain reports and
information relating to its Reliability Enhancement Program. By this letter, Eversource is
confirming that, consistent with Order No. 25,943, on June 30, 2016 it provided the staffing level
report identified in the order to the Commission Staff and the Office of Consumer Advocate.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your
assistance with this matter.

Very truly yours,

J.Fossu
Senior Counsel
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